
 

 
 

Spring Fest Road Closures 
13th 18th & 27th October 

 
Due to Spring Fest road closures, the Woolworths Bonegilla Rd Bus 
Stop will not be accessible by the 941, 942, 940, 946 bus services 
at the following times. 
 

• Sunday, 13th October, between 6.30am & 2.30pm 
• Friday, 18th October, between 4.30pm & 10.30pm 
• Sunday, 27th October, between 6.30am & 2.30pm 

 
Passengers wishing to board services will be able to do so in 
Yambil Street near Griffith Tyres & More. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 


